
 

 

CALL-FOR-PROJECTS PUBLIC NOTICE 
NOTICE OF FUNDING AVAILABILITY FFY 2022-2023 

 
The Corpus Christi Regional Transportation Authority, hereinafter referred to as the 
"CCRTA," will be issuing a Call-For-Projects FFY 2022-2023. Copies of this Call-For-
Projects will be available on the CCRTA’s website at www.ccrta.org/news-
opportunities/business-with-us/ on April 19, 2024.  

 

Applications will be received at the offices of the "CCRTA," – Staples Street Center at 602 
N. Staples Street, Corpus Christi, Texas 78401 or by email at procurement@ccrta.org 
until 3:00 p.m. (CST), Monday, May 20, 2024.  

 

Organizations are encouraged to attend an informational workshop at the Staples Street 
Center on Monday, May 6, 2024, at 3:00 p.m. (CST). To participate remotely, email 
procurement@ccrta.org for login instructions. The purpose of this workshop is to review 
the CCRTA’s requirements for this Call-For-Projects. While this workshop is not 
mandatory, organizations are strongly encouraged to attend.  

 

For additional information, you may contact Christina Perez, Director of Procurement at 
procurement@ccrta.org.     
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